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4th July 2025 

THIS WEEK 

KS1 Swimming: The final Key Stage 1 swimming session is on Tuesday 15th July 

(not Tuesday 8th.)  

Transition Evening: All parents and carers are invited to our Transition Evening on 

Tuesday 8th July from 4-5.30pm  

Aspens Workshops: Please see the attached poster about upcoming free workshops 

from Aspens & Autism Central. 

Garden Party: A charity garden party is being held at Old Comptons on Comptons 

Lane in Horsham on Saturday 23rd August to raise money for our school. Please 

see the attached poster for details. 

Accessible Football in Southwater: Southwater Royals Football Club are asking for 

anyone interested in accessible pan disability football opportunities in the Southwater 

area to get in touch with them via operations@southwaterroyals.uk with any 

suggestions or ideas on what you'd like to see offered. 

Yearbook: Our Yearbook for this school year is in production. The order form has been 

emailed out to parents & carers. It is also available to staff and friends of the school. 

Copies are £10 each and if you have not received an order form but would like to have 

one, please contact office@qe2school.co.uk before Friday 11th July. 

Parent Questionnaire: The latest QEII Parent Questionnaire is now live. You can 

complete this by following this link. Please can you complete it by Monday 6th July: 

https://forms.office.com/e/zNj5UadLfQ  

YOIMOJI OF THE WEEK 

This week’s Yoimoji was Buddy the mindful alpaca. 

HEADTEACHER’S AWARD WINNERS 

Zack, Trailblazers - Being a great assistant at Taskmaster Club. 

Gabriel & Amy R, Balloonists -  Brilliantly tidying up the outdoor library. 

LETTERS HOME 

Selected Trailblazers & Globetrotters: In-house Dance Live & “Rollercoaster” dance 
performance letter. 
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CLASS NEWS FROM MOUNTAINEERS 

Mountaineers had a wonderful time visiting Hickstead Horse show. It was something 

none of us had done before, and we enjoyed watching the horses warming up and 

then seeing the show jumping. It was lots of fun. 


